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I am fully against instituting another broken track and trace system for medical 
cannabis in Maine. It is absolutely broken for adult use, over priced, ineffective, and 
over complicated. Not to mention that the director of the OCP is currently being 
investigated by the house ethics committee for conflicts of interest, with the company 
that this legislation would enable even further if this passes. 
Finally, the medical program already has a tracking system. They are required to keep
trip tickets and have them available for inspection.  


